
WORSHIP SERVICES
IULY 14: Regular Worship Services

We celebrate the baptisms of Kyle and
l4adison Weszner at IUC.

JULY 21i Joint Worship Service at IUC to
celebrate our WONDERKIDSI

JULY 28: Regular Worship services
Guest Preacher: Lynn Dunlop

AUG 4: Regular Worship Service 6t EUC.
IUC is not open and you are invited to join your sister
church in worship at 9:15 am.

WHAT'5 HAPPENING IN INNERKIP?

CHILDREN'S PROGRAM and LEMONADE
IUC is proud to announce that two students have been hired for
the summer months - Jessica Clayton and Justin Stevensonl Each
Sunday in July, they will be providing a program for the children
and youth in attendance at church and serving lemonade after the
service

VACATION:Starr Blackman will be on vacation untilJuly 13.
Thanks for all your well wishes!

KNAPSACKS for KIDS! Once again, we are collecting school
supplies for Operation Sharingls annual
Knapsacks for Kids program. ltems can be
dropped offatthe church untilAugust 25.
For a list of needed supplies and to sign up,
please see the poster in the church hall.

BOOK CLUB: I Shall Not Hate - Iulv 23 10 - 11:30 am
Pleasejoin us to share your thoughts about "A Gaza Doctor's
Joumef'. For copies ofthe book, please see Rev. Maya. Ifyou are

unable to attend dudng the day, please talk to Rev. Maya.

CAMP TANNER 2013 'SMALL CAMP BIG SPIRIT"
Camping spots are still open for all camping weeks except Co-Ed
Camp. Registrations will be accepted until all camps are full.
Registration forms are available at all United Churches in Oxford
or by contacting: The Registrar, Sandra Schurman

519-475-4833 camptanner@xplornet.com
lf you know of a child who could benefit by attending Camp
Tanner, but cannot afford to pay the full registration, contact any
United Church or Sandra Schurman.

EMERGENCY RELIEF foT HIGH RIVER, ALBERTA
www.canadahelps.orq or follow the link at www.united-
church.ca (click on floods, then secure donations paqe)
or mark your offering envelopes "High River" at EUC or lUC.


